
Memorandum of Understanding Related to Course Progression During Appeal 
Process after the Dean has rendered an Academic Decision 

 

Students are allowed to continue progression within the undergraduate or graduate program (continue 
enrollment in the following semester courses) during the time that a course final grade or program 
dismissal appeal is being processed and a final decision made.  However, students who are unsuccessful 
in their appeal must withdraw from current classes within the School of Nursing consistent with 
University deadlines and policies.   In addition, the refund of tuition and fees depends on the student’s 
particular situation, the semester, the date of the withdrawal from a course or courses, etc.  In order to 
determine what, if any, refund of tuition, you may be eligible to receive, you will be asked to review the 
WVU website that illustrates the Reduction (Refund) Schedule: 

http://studentaccounts.wvu.edu/refunds/reduction_schedule  

 

I _________________________ have elected to maintain enrollment and progression in the School of 
___________________according to my originally planned program progression plan for the upcoming 
___________________ (term) while a decision related to my appeal of __________________________ 
is being finalized.  I acknowledge that if my appeal is denied, I will not be able to continue my 
progression as planned.  I agree to withdraw from the course(s) in which I am not able to progress, and I 
will immediately stop participating in these courses after the final decision to deny the appeal is made.   

I also acknowledge that upon withdrawal from the course(s) in which I am enrolled, my tuition and fees 
as well as documentation of withdrawals will be consistent with the current University deadlines and 
policies in place at the time.  

 

_________________________________ 

Student Signature 

_________________________________ 

Student Services representative 

http://studentaccounts.wvu.edu/refunds/reduction_schedule

